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The Parkway School Board recently approved middle school students to be equipped 
with a Chromebook for the 2017-2018 school year.   Each student will be issued a 
Chromebook to use during the school day and at home.  The technology will allow us to 
be more innovated in the classroom to prepare students for the ever changing world. 
We are excited for the new opportunity.  We are in the process of working out the 
details of the roll out and we will keep you informed. 
Tonight is ​Longhorn Family Game Night​.  Thanks to the PTO for all their help with the 
food and drinks for the evening.  Special thanks to the Student Game Night Committee 
for planning the event.  
Future 8th graders- Immunizations:​  All incoming 8th graders are required to provide 
documentation of the Tdap vaccine and the Meningococcal Conjugate Vaccine prior to 
the first day of 2017-2018 School year.  The deadline was March 31st.  If you have not 
provided documentation please do so as soon as possible. Please contact the Nurse 
Doll 314-415-7430, if you have questions. 
Current 6th and 7th Grade Parents-​Challenge Science​ forms are to school by Monday. 
Thanks for sharing your child with us. 
~Annie 
Follow us on Twitter @parkwaywestmiddle 
Like us on Facebook at Parkway West Middle School 
 

 Looking Ahead 
Tuesday April 11th            7:00 p.m. PTO Meeting in Library 
Wednesday, April 12th       7:00 p.m. Board of Education Meeting at Central Middle 
Thursday, April 13th          8th Grade Now & L8R Program - During PE Classes 
                                        No After School Activities 
Friday, April 14th              No Classes 

“There are no strangers here; only friends you haven’t yet met.” 
  
 


